March, 2024

The Mary McClellan Foundation is proud to announce this year’s grant recipients:

A physician in the Greenwich Family Health Center of Glens Falls Hospital was granted a second
installment of $20,000 to pay off medical school loans, as part of a long-standing doctor retention
agreement between MMF and GFH.

The Historic Salem Courthouse Preservation Association was awarded $2,200 to cover the utilities costs
associated with hosting the Hudson Headwaters Health Network Mobile Health Unit in Salem, NY.

The Tri-County United Way has been awarded $3,000 for the RSVP Medical Transportation Program and
Osteobusters. Both programs are made available throughout our community.

Parsons Child and Family Center has been awarded $20,000 to fund the Behavioral Health Center in the
Cambridge Central School District. This innovative collaboration serves the children and families in the

Cambridge School District dealing with mental health issues.

Hudson Headwaters Health Network has been awarded $20,000 for their Healthy Smiles School-Based
Dental Program, which visits several of our local schools throughout the school year.

Battenkill Community Services was awarded $10,000 to outfit their new Sensory Space. This immersive
therapy is beneficial to many, and suitable for children and adults.

The Cambridge Valley Rescue Squad has been awarded $20,000 for their embedded EMT program in
collaboration with the Cambridge Central School District, and an additional $10,000 for technology and

communication equipment upgrades within the squad.

The Easton-Greenwich Rescue Squad has been awarded $10,000 for their ambulance fund and also $7,495
to purchase an automated chest compression device.

The Town of Hoosick Rescue Squad has been awarded a fifth installment ($10,000) to fund their LifePak
Monitor maintenance program.

The Salem Rescue Squad has been awarded $14,747 to purchase AEDs.

The Cossayuna Volunteer Fire Department First Responders have been awarded $10,000 to purchase
AEDs, Stop the Bleed kits, and a Stokes basket.

The Greenwich Volunteer Fire Department First Responders were awarded $3,000 to purchase an AED.
The Greenwich Free Library has been awarded $2,000 to purchase an AED.

The White Creek Fire Company has been awarded $2,234 to purchase an AED.
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Many of our recipients have been working alongside the Mary McClellan Foundation
for several years, sharing ideas and plans for opportunities that might serve our community.
It is our privilege to fund these endeavors, and we greatly appreciate the efforts and expertise
of the entities listed above. We are so proud to live and work in the communities of
Cambridge, Greenwich, Salem, and Hoosick Falls, NY.

*2023 Grant Applications were submitted last year, with money being awarded for use in 2024.



